Three Saints Federation





Shepton Beauchamp Church School & St Mary & St Peter's Church School

Together We Flourish

Thursday 23rd March 2023

Holy Week and Cricket Coaching – Wednesday 29th March, 2023

Three Saints Federation Day at St Mary and St Peter's

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have been offered the opportunity for professional cricket coaching all day at Ilton Cricket Club, split into the Infants and Juniors. In addition to St Mary and St Peter's and Shepton Beauchamp, Hambridge Primary School will also be joining us.

Shepton Beauchamp children are being dropped to St Mary and St Peter's before school. After School Club will be held jointly at St Mary and St Peter's finishing at 4.15pm.

Hobbit Class will have cricket coaching from 9.30am until 11.30am at Ilton Cricket Club Gruffalo Class will be coached from 1.30pm until 3pm at Ilton Cricket Club

I have been advised parents can come to watch the cricket coaching at Ilton Cricket Club if you wish.

In order for us to also provide our Holy Week Last Supper services on Wednesday, we will celebrate these together as both schools at St Mary and St Peter's:-

9.00am till 9.30am Gruffalo Class service (with Phoenix Class from Shepton Beauchamp)

2.30pm until 3.00pm Hobbit Class service (with Gryphon Class from Shepton Beauchamp)

Parents are welcome to attend either service.

Please can children wear PE kits and school hoodies for the day – we can then avoid them losing time to get changed!

I hope you agree that we have been able to put together a really memorable day for the children and would like to thank Ilton Cricket Club for the use of their facilities.

Yours Sincerely,

Connel Boyle

Executive Headteacher

